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Cambridge City Schools Community, 
 
 
As Covid-19 positive diagnoses continue to occur in our community, we believe we need to 
explain how quarantine is still possible and is occurring within Cambridge City Schools.   
 
Quarantine protocol is completed by the local Health Department and our district assists with 
contact tracing for this process. As this school year begins, there are similarities and differences 
between how this protocol is administered from last year compared to this year.   
 
While Cambridge City Schools has not implemented a mask wearing policy, it is important that 
the community understand how wearing a mask and/or getting a vaccination plays a role in 
determining if a student or staff member is quarantined by the local Health Department.   
 
As a district, we believe in personal choice but strongly recommend that you review this document 
and understand that mask wearing and vaccination may impact all aspects of this school year. 
 
We encourage you to reach out to our Covid Coordinator, Jennifer Howell, at 740-435-1115 or 
Superintendent Dan Coffman at 740-439-5021 regarding Covid-19 protocols. Specific Covid-19 
questions and quarantine questions should be directed to the Health Department. 
 

Sincerely 
 

 

Dan Coffman, Superintendent 
 
DC/lc 
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